
        Class 3 Newsletter 

Spring Term 2024-25 
Maths 
In Maths this half term we have worked on the 
topic of Fractions. Next half term we will be 
looking at Decimals, Percentages and then 
Perimeter, Area and Volume. 

English 
In English we will be using the information we have 
learnt about Lindisfarne to create an information text 
to give facts about the geography, history and culture 
of Lindisfarne. We will also be creating a biography 
based on “Rise Up”.   
 

Science  
In Science this term we are focusing on Earth 
and Space and then Animals including Humans.  

Religious Education 
In class 3 this term we will be focusing on the topics 
of: 

- Missions  
- Memorial Sacrifices  
- Sacrifices  

 
Geography & History  
In the first half term, we are learning about 
Anglo Saxons in the local area. in History and 
then in the second half term we will swap to 
Geography, to learn about North America. 
 

Physical Education 
This first half term, we will be working on skills for 
Basketball and Football. Next half term we will be 
developing our skills in Dance and also going 
Swimming (please see the letter sent out for more 
information). 
 

Computing 
This term class 3 will be creating E-Books.  
 

Spanish 
In Spanish we will begin the topic of Health, where 
we will be learning to speak, write and read about 
Food and Drink, giving advice about leading a 
healthy lifestyle and explaining which body part hurts 
all in Spanish.   
 

Art and Design Technology 
This half term we have been looking at Portraits 
and the use of single line portraits, based on the 
work of Boris Schmitz. Next half term, we will 
be developing our painting skills.  
 

Music 
For Music this term, we will be covering Key and Time 
signatures.  
 

Key messages and Homework 
Children will receive Maths, Reading and English based homework every week. Children should also 
access TT Rockstars as part of their homework.  
 
Accelerated Reader Books are sent home each day, so children can read to an adult or independently. 
The books must return to school every day.  
 
Class 3 PE days will be Monday and Thursday until half term. After February half term, we will be going 
swimming (on a Thursday afternoon, to Shotton Swimming Pool, please find more information on the 
separate letter sent out).   
 
Year 6 SATs Booster is afterschool on Mondays every week (unless advised differently) Starting Monday 
17th February 2025.  


